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Active Headrests may not Deploy in a Crash  
NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V640000 

Manufacturer Chrysler (FCA US LLC) 

Components AIR BAGS, SEATS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 414,134 

Summary 

Chrysler (FCA US LLC) is recalling certain 2012 Jeep Liberty and 2012-2013 Chrysler 200 and Dodge 

Avenger vehicles. A component within the ZF occupant restraint controller (ORC) may fail and prevent the 

active headrests from deploying in the event of a rear-end crash. 

Remedy 

Chrysler will notify owners, and dealers will replace the ORC as necessary, free of charge. The recall is 

expected to begin November 29, 2017. Owners may contact FCA customer service at 1-800-853-1403. FCA's 

number for this recall is T56. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

CHRYSLER 200 2012-2013 

DODGE AVENGER 2012-2013 

JEEP LIBERTY 2011-2012 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V640#recalls380
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V640#recalls380


 

Doors may Open while Driving  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V652000 

Manufacturer Ford Motor Company 

Components LATCHES/LOCKS/LINKAGES 

Potential Number of Units Affected 1,101,107 

Summary 

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2015-2017 Ford F-150, and 2017 F-250, F-350, F-450, and F-

550 Super Duty trucks. The doors on these vehicles may have a bent or kinked actuation cable or the door 

latches may freeze after water gets into the latch. Either condition can result in the doors opening while driving 

although they appear to be closed. 

Remedy 

Ford will notify owners, and dealers will inspect the door latch actuation cables and repair if necessary, and 

install water shields over the door latches, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin November 13, 2017. 

Owners may contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332. Ford's number for this recall is 17S33. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FORD F-150 2015-2017 

FORD F-250 SD 2017 

FORD F-350 SD 2017 

FORD F-450 SD 2017 

FORD F-550 SD 2017 

 

 

Second Row Seat Backs may Move in a Crash  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V639000 

Manufacturer Tesla Motors, Inc. 

Components SEATS 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V652#recalls380
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V652#recalls380
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V639#recalls380
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V639#recalls380


Potential Number of Units Affected 4,582 

Summary 

Tesla, Inc. (Tesla) is recalling certain 2016-2017 Model X vehicles. The left-side, second row, reclining seat 

backs may not fully latch due to having incorrectly adjusted recliner mechanism cables. As such, these vehicles 

fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 207, "Seating 

Systems," and 210, "Seat Belt Assembly Anchorages." 

Remedy 

Tesla will notify owners, and Tesla service technicians will correct the cable adjustment for the left-side, fold-

flat, second row, seat recliner mechanism, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin in October 2017. 

Owners may contact Tesla customer service at 1-877-798-3752. Tesla's number for this recall is SB-17-13-004. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

TESLA MODEL X 2016-2017 

 

 

 


